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AUGUST 2025 
 

“A” REMINDER:  
 The next monthly club meeting will be 

Saturday, August 23rd at 5:00 PM at the Central 

Government Center located at 7201 Outer Loop  

Road.         

At last month’s meeting there were (24) members, 

No Model A’s were driven. 

      The 50/50 drawing was worth $34.00 and was 

won by Steve Grant, he’s letting it roll over to this 

month. 
 

PROGRESSIVE DOOR PRIZE:  

 For the progressive pot drawing, Skip 

Miller’s name was drawn, and he WAS NOT 

present. The pot was worth $14.00. 

 

SEPTEMBER COFFEE RUN: 
September 7th breakfast will be 9am at the  

IHOP E-Town located at 3900 N Dixie Hwy, 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 (Steve Samuel) 

 
 

 

NOTICE- KROGER DISPLAY IS CANCELLED: 

We will NOT be doing the September MODEL A 

DISPLAY at Kroger’s, it has been CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MODEL A FORD BRAKES TECH SESSION: 

Ever hear someone say, “Mechanical brakes 
just don't work well”? On September 13th at 1pm 
Steve Grant will do a tech session on how to 
properly adjust the Model A Ford mechanical brakes 
for better braking results. The tech session will be at 
the home of Fred & Cricket Shelton located at  
146 Settlers Court Shepherdsville Kentucky 40165. 

          HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 
 

 

REPORT ON LUNCH AT WALLACE STATION: 

We met at the church parking lot next to 

Eastwood fire station on Taylorsville Road. We started off 

with (3) Model A Fords and all went well until we made a 

pit stop in Lawrenceburg. There someone noticed that 

Robin’s Speedster had a flat tire! At this point the tube 

had spun pulling the valve stem inside the rim, not 

allowing him to fill it with air. So, we left Robin and 

Holly there to wait for AAA… which ended up being a  

2 hour wait.    

At Wallace Station, we met up with the Central 

Kentucky Model A Club who showed up in force with (8) 

Model A’s and about (18) people. We had (3) Model A’s 

and (13) people! NICE TURN OUT FOR SURE! 

When we left, I noticed that my Fordor had a 

flat!!! Two flats on a one-day tour, what are the odds! 

After several guys pitched in, we had it changed and 

headed home making only one stop at Dairy Queen! It was 

a Good day shared with Great Friends!   

Thank you, Robin and Holly, for getting this tour 

organized for our club!  We hate that you could not 

participate the whole day for sure!   
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Robin & Holly Cooper happy before their flat….. 

Emeric all smiles before his flat…….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    AND the Fininzio’s happy they didn’t have a 

flat!!! 

A Moth stuck on my radiator following the tour 

was looking a little flat too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


